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From: MARK RIDLEY (MRIDLEY) 
To: SMTP: ttcontact@psc.state.fl.us" 
Date: Wednesday, November 19, 1997 3:38 pm 
Subject: PSC CERTIFICATE . 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
I am writing in reference to my pay telephone certicate number 
3905. Recently I have received correspondence from your agency 
informing me that you are contemplating canceling my PSC cert 
and/or finin me for non-payment of cert fees. I am currently 

from your agency until notu. In the past I have spoken with 
personnel from your agency and attempted to change my mailing 
addresawih your agency. Until now I have not received anything 
concerning any billing for cert fees. I am more than willing to 
pay the fees designated, as upon my completion of my service 
overseas, I lan to resume my business in the pay telephone 

forwarded to me and I did not receive the information that you 
were having a hearing concerning my cert until after the date of 
the hearing. I currently reside in Japan and would appreciate 
knowing the exact fees I owe to PSC and am more than willing to 
pay these outstanding charges. In the past I have spoken with 
personnel from your agency that told me not to worry about PSC 
cert fees as licenses are never cancelled and if I am a inactive 
partcipant, there is no need to pay any fees. I am always 
proactive in business matters andould like to resolve thLs- ~ 

issue as rapidly as possible. 

living outsi 3 e the U.S. and have not received any correspondence 

industry. T r: e information I did receive from your agency was 

Mark D Ridley 
PSC 476 BOX 577 
FPO AP 
96322 

Thx for your concern in this matter. 

V/R MARK D RIDLEY 


